
   

 

         Byrne Creek  
    Community School 
    STUDENT BULLETIN-The week of Feb 28th -March 4th  

 
GRADE 8-11’s 
Reminder to enter your course selection requests for next year in My Education by Friday March 4th. Instructions 
are on Byrne Creeks website. See your counsellor if you have any questions. 

 
GRADS 
If you would like to participate in this year's School Leaving Ceremony, Grad Fees ($80) are due by this Friday 
March 4. No exceptions. If you are paying through School Cash Online, you have to enter your height.  If you are 
unsure of your height, please come by the office and get measured. Please ensure the office has received your 
height information and fee payment before the deadline. 
 
LEADERSHIP CLASSES 
Are you interested in joining a Leadership class next year? 
Student Gov, LEO, and Athletic Council have a shared application form.  Find the QR code around the school, 
or talk to Ms. Virani, Ms. Fujiki, or Mr. Stefanon. 
Applications and course selections are due on Friday! 
 
SAMOSA SALE NEXT WEEK  
Global Issues is hosting another Samosa sale, next Tuesday at lunch.  All proceeds go to support Burnaby's 
homelessness task force. 
 
ID CARDS 
Please come by the office and pick up your student Artona ID cards. 

 
WELDING CAMP 
BCIT is hosting a Welding Camp called Mind Over Metal during Spring Break (March 21-25). This is open for 
mature grade 8-9 students and all grade 10-12 students. Please See Arthur Arnold in Student Services for more 
information.  
 

Congratulations to the writers of the Pascal, Cayley and Fermat math competitions. Nice Work!! 
Thank you to all students and staff for remembering to wear your masks.  Help keep our community healthy! 

IMPORTANT DATES 
March 4- Grad gown payment and orders due 
March 10-Early Dismissal – 130pm 
March10- Virtual student learning conferences 
March 11- Early dismissal- 155pm 
March 14-25- SPRING BREAK- No school 
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